Message

From: Neil Crawford [/O=STUDIO E/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=NEIL]

Sent: 23/02/2015 16:10:24

To: john.hoban@rbke.gov.uk; Paul.Hanson@rbkc.gov.uk

Subject: Grenfell Tower- Revisions to Fire Strategy Drawings

Attachments: 1279 SEA (08) 101 Rev 04- Fire Strategy with comment.dgn.pdf; 1279 SEA (08) 100 Rev 05 - Fire Access with

comment.dgn.pdf

John

Please see attached Grenfell Tower fire strategy drawings with two queries marked on in red boxes as follows;

1) Drawing 1279 (08) 100 Rev 05 The door on Ground Floor to the lift lobby can this be FD30S (half wall rating)?
2) Drawing 1279 (08) 101 Rev 04 Can the doors to the new apartments be FD30S or do these need to be FD60S as

advised previously?
| look forward to your response,

Regards
Neil

Neil Crawford
Associate

For and on behalf of

STUDIO E ARCHITECTS LTD

Unit 310 Linton House, 164/180 Union Street, London, SE1 OLH
T | www.studioe.co.uk
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THE QUEEN'S AWARDS
FOR ENTRRPEISE
SUSTUNABLE DEVELOPWENT
200

Queen's Award for Enterprise: Sustainable Development 2010
BCSE Award School Architect of the Year 2008 & 2010

BCSE Award Inspiring Design Primary School 2008 & Academy 2010
BSF Award Excellence in Student Engagement 2009

Sustainable City Award 2009
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